
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. There will be 

childcare available. If you cannot be with us in person, the service will be live-

streamed on Facebook. 

 

We will continue to collect items for the Care Package Drive to benefit the 

Homeless Intervention Task Force of Rock and Walworth counties until July 21. 

Please see below for a list of items needed. We ask that you prayerfully consider 

contributing to this important community effort - if you need to arrange a drop-

off of items outside of worship time, please let the office know! If you'd rather 

have us do the shopping for you - monetary donations are accepted as well.  

 

The Listening Path summer book study will continue Tuesday at 6 PM in the 

fellowship hall. Supplemental and at-home study materials can be located in this 

Google drive.  

 

The Friends of Edgerton Public Library is holding a Book Sale next week! If you 

have gently used books to donate you can bring them to church or to the library 

before next Friday, July 19. Please see below for more information or contact Jill 

Sanderson. 

 

Meals on Wheels delivery is coming up at the end of the month - we are looking 

for volunteers to help us fulfill our deliveries. The digital signup calendar can be 

located here, or you may sign up in the sanctuary or email the office. Deliveries 

take less than an hour - your consideration is greatly appreciated! 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=c538dbb500&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=3df56d7526&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=3df56d7526&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=abc99e4130&e=910e5f2ce4


 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

7/14 - Connie Wiersma 

7/21 - Julie Norland 

You may view and edit the liturgist calendar at this link.  

 

For all other announcements and important dates, please see your July 

newsletter. 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

 

 

  

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=33c1c502cf&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=2b083d7af9&e=910e5f2ce4
https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=2b083d7af9&e=910e5f2ce4


 

 

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

114 N. Henry St. 

Edgerton, WI 53534 
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